
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Transition’s duckling guests! 

 

This week saw the eagerly anticipated arrival of our annual eggs! This year, we chose to have 

5 duck eggs to look after.  

Our eggs were delivered on Tuesday. One duckling was so eggcited to meet us that it was 

already hatching and by Wednesday morning we welcomed Victoria (named after Victoria in 

Sundowners as it was also her birthday)!  Victoria was quickly joined by 2 other cute 

ducklings. 

The other eggs are taking their time, but the children know that sometimes the eggs just don’t 

hatch and are happy that we have at least 3 healthy ducklings.  

Transition have learnt about the duck lifecycle and will closely observe how the little fluffballs 

grow and change over the week that we have them with us.  

 

Miss Beth Hayter and Miss Alice Bryant 

 

 


